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                                                                                                                     March 1, 2017

Dear Friends of BHCCRC,
 
We are pleased to announce that The Center has started a SCRABBLE Club in our After-School program. We will be participating in April in the 2017 North American School SCRABBLE® Championship (NASSC).  This year’s event is taking place at Gillette Stadium in Foxboro, MA on April 21st-22nd.   

 
The students and I are very excited about competing against other teams from across the country and acting as ambassadors of Bridgehampton at the National Championship.  However, we are funding the trip ourselves.  Each player will incur approximately $600 in expenses (i.e. hotel, travel, meals) for the weekend.  
 
I’ve included donation information for your consideration. We hope you will support this excellent opportunity for our teams.  Please make your contribution payable to: BHCCRC.  We would appreciate receiving funds by April 15.   
 
Our club, comprised of fourth and fifth graders, are part of more than a million kids in over 20,000 schools nationwide playing SCRABBLE®.  Hasbro and the National SCRABBLE® Association (NSA) launched the National School SCRABBLE® Program in 1991, and since then educators have praised the SCRABBLE® game for helping to improve a wide range of skills including: vocabulary, spelling, dictionary skills, math (traditional and non-traditional), cooperative learning, conflict resolution and creative problem solving. Hampton Bays has been participating in the program since 1999 and have competed at the Long Island School SCRABBLE® Championship as well as the NSSC.  Our players have been working with Coach Kathy Hummel.  She has been teaching SCRABBLE to Hampton Bays students since 2000. She is available to speak to you about the School SCRABBLE® program or the Nationals if you would like more information.  She can be contacted at jkkhum@aol.com or 631-872-8434.

 
Thank you in advance for your support.
 
Peace and blessings,
 
 
Bonnie Michelle Cannon -Executive Director

"The Center taught me that I was more than just a Bridgehampton kid ...  I have traveled to 3 continents this year, completed my master's at Columbia and am working on my doctorate. I owe it to the people at The Center who gave me love and confidence. The Center will always be my home."                  Karess Taylor- Hughes- Center alum 
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